
Statement to Cabinet 14-Nov-12   Peter Duppa-Miller 

 

Highway Winter Maintenance - 

I am speaking as the Secretary of the B&NES Local Councils Association. 

I ask the Cabinet to agree to continue the Snow Warden Pilot Scheme for the 

coming winter. 

I also ask the Cabinet to agree that the approved Highway Winter Service Policy 

continues to be implemented during the coming winter. 

  

 


